MBG: Correction on the Annual Corporate Governance Report of 2019
On 07 Apr 2020, MBG Group Joint Stock Company corrected the Annual Corporate Governance Report of 2019 as follows:
On 21 Jan 2020, MBG Group Joint Stock Company submitted the Annual Corporate Governance Report of 2019 attached to the list of PDMRs and their connected persons/ institutions to Hanoi Stock Exchange and the State Securities Commission of Vietnam. Because in the list No 02 attached to the report presented the incorrect connected institution of Mr. Pham Huy Thanh (Chair of Board of Directors) and Ms. Dang Thi Tuyet Lan (Member of Board of Directors), whereby, in 2019, AAI International Company Limited was no longer the connected institution of Mr. Pham Huy Thanh and Ms. Dang Thi Tuyet Lan
The Company attached the new corrected Appendix 02 as replacement for the Appendix 02 sent on 21 Jan 2020
Other information at the Annual Corporate Governance Report of 2019 No. 201/ 2020/ BC – MBG dated 20 Jan 2020 are unchanged

